
To The VPUSBC Membership 

 

Proposed Bylaw Change: 

 

Current Bylaw: 

Section C. Term 

The term for elected officers is two (2) years, not to exceed two consecutive terms. 

The Board, adult members, and Youth Representatives determine the number of years in a term 

and the number of terms allowed and a stagger system. 
 

Proposed Change: 

Section C. Term 

The term for elected officers is two (2) years.   

The Board, adult members, and Youth Representatives determine the number of years in a term and 
the number of terms allowed and a stagger system. 

Purpose of Change: 

As the number of candidates applying for VPUSBC positions has remained stagnant, and the fact that 

officers must come from the existing board of directors, the removal of term limits will help maintain 

continuity of leadership in the association. 

 

VPUSBC Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 


